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NOTES

1. Do not scale from drawing, use figured dimensions only 

after checking.  Report any discrepancies or  omissions to 

architect before ordering materials or putting work in hand.

2. Where any drawing is to be read in conjunction with any 

other  drawing,  including a  specialist's  drawing,  the  two 

drawings shall be cross-checked and any discrepancies in 

the work shown,  including the dimensions, reported to the 

architect  before  the work  is  put in hand.

3. Where  work to an existing  building is involved,  figured 

dimensions  shown   on   drawings    including    those   of 

specialists,  shall   be   verified   by   measurement   of  the 

building   and   any  discrepancy  reported  to the architect 

before the  work is put in  hand.
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remove existing
secondary glazing; repair
existing window frames &
sashes; remove existing
single glazing & fit new
slimline double glazing;
repaint timber, cills &

reveals

Repair existing window
frames & sashes;

remove existing single
glazing & fit new slimline
double glazing; repaint
timber, cills & reveals

Remove existing concrete 
tiles - New Marley Eternit 
Slates

Carefully rake out & repoint
entire front elevation in

lime-based mortar (including
separate price for 22A area)
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Remove existing concrete 
tiles - New Marley Eternit 
Slates

New Velux Rooflight

Remove existing concrete 
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Slates & Hip Tiles

repair existing window 
frames & sashes; 
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Incoming Gas supply

Renew lead valley 
gutter

New eaves board & gutter 
including fascia vent
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